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Good afternoon, please share and include the attached for tomorrow's NYCC  meeting , kindly
confirm. 
-- 
Best regards,
 
Joe  Nobrega
Wenderly Park Community Association Inc.

This e-mail message is intended for the use of the addressee and may contain privileged, confidential or personal information. If you are
not the intended recipient, please be advised that you are strictly prohibited from using, disclosing, distributing or reproducing this email
or the information contained within. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail and
destroy the original message and any copies. Thank you.
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  January 24, 2023      
                                                                          
Attention:  
 
NYCC  
North York Community Council Members  
 
Re: NY2.2 - 529-543 Marlee Avenue -805-819 Glencairn Avenue Official Plan Amendment and Zoning Amendment 


Application -Appeal Report 


 


The Wenderly Park Community Association Inc. (WPCA) represents the residents in the vicinity of the above noted application. As noted 


in the staff report, the matter is currently before the Ontario Land Tribunal and was the subject of Case Management Conferences on 


August 31, 2022, and January 10, 2023. The WPCA is a party in the appeal. The WPCA requests that the North York Community Council 


adopt the staff recommendations, and in particular recommendation 1 directing the City Solicitor and City staff to attend the Ontario Land 


Tribunal in opposition to the current Application regarding the Official Plan and Zoning By-law Amendment.  The WPCA will continue 


participation with city staff in discussions with the applicant in an effort to address outstanding issues 


At the community consultation members of the community expressed concerns with many aspects of this development and its impacts on 


the area. Of particular concern is the height and density of the proposed development. The proposed ‘Tall Building’ would be the first in 


the area and would subsequently set the context for future development along Marlee Avenue, Glencairn Avenue and other nearby streets 


and blocks. We note that an application has recently been submitted to construct a 107meter tall (33 storey) residential building on the 


block to the immediate south of the subject project. 


Following the community consultation in April 2022, a petition was circulated in the area which collected over 300 signatures of community 


members opposed to the application. The petition was subsequently provided to the ward Councillors office. 


While the height, density and context of the subject property are prime concerns the community also has many of the concerns expressed 


in the staff report with respect to the appropriateness and orientation of the proposed on-site parkland and various aspects of setbacks 


and other site related matters. 


The WPCA is requesting that the North York Community Council adopt the staff recommendation.  Finally, he WPCA would like to thank 


staff in both City Legal and City Planning for their continued support and cooperation with our organization. 


 
Joe Nobrega, President 
 
 
Wenderly Park Community Association Inc.  
http://wenderlypark.weebly.com 
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